
Questions for Solid Waste Collection & Recycling 
Services Pre-Conference held 8/17/2021 

1. What will be the start date of the new contract?
April 1, 2022

2. Will back door service be offered to residents who may not be 
physically disabled but wish to pay for back door service?
Back door service will be offered to residents who provide a 
doctor’s certification of the need for BDS.  It will be offered to 
those residents at no charge.  It will not be available to anyone 
who cannot provide a doctor’s certification.

3. What will be the size of the bulk pile that the vendor will be 
required to pick up?
The current contract defines a maximum 6’ x 6’ x 6’ pile for bulk 
pickups.  The proposals may define a different size pile.

4. Will truck weights/tonnage be required for reporting of yard 
waste collection (as disposal facility may not have truck scales)?If a 
disposal facility does not have truck scales, the City will require 
truck weights at the beginning of the contract in order to 
establish an average weight per truck load.  Once an average 
weight is established, a load count will be sufficient for monthly 
reporting.  Annual or semi-annual truck weight will be required 
in order to verify average load weight.

5. What is the current base collection rate charged per address?
$266.40 per year 


